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Parent E-Bulletin – Spring Term 
Week Commencing 20th March 2023 

    
 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
I will be writing to you next week with a full update on events that have been taking place across the 
school.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr L Cummins 
Headteacher 

 
Down Syndrome Awareness Day 
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Many thanks for your support 
Learner Leadership Team 

 
Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
 
KLA/LCU 
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